
Manakau School Matters… 

March 27, 2024    Term 1, Week 9 

Upcoming Events 
Mar 28 School cross country and  
 colour fun run fundraiser 
Mar 29-Apr 2—Easter break 
Apr 3  Back to school 
April 4 Pinecone collecting and Crabbing at 

Waikawa Beach 
April 8 ANZAC day talk 
Apr 12 Last day of term 1 
 
Apr 29 Term 2 starts 
 
School Colour Fun Run 
All children are welcome to join in, tomorrow 
Thursday March 28th.  We would just like to confirm 
that it is a colour fun run.  If students would like the 
colours to show up well, it is recommend to wear a 
plain light coloured t-shirt.  Do not wear your ‘best’ 
clothes.  The powdered paint is non toxic, and 
usually washes off clothes.  We have our cross 
country first from 12.45, then the colour fun run at 
approximately 2.15ish. 

 
Easter Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who purchased or sold a 
ticket.  The raffle was drawn this morning.  
Congratulations to our 3 winners.  1st prize went to 
Kylie Jennings.  2nd prize to ’Julie’.  3rd prize to Ray 
Murdoch (a grandfather of a child at school).  
Congratulations and enjoy your easter treats. 
 
 

Newsletter correction. 

Easter Break 
Friday March 29—Tuesday April 2.  

 

See you all back at school on 

Wednesday April 3rd.. 
Enjoy.  Take care.   

 

 

 Jars for jam 
Thank you to everyone who donated jars for Team 
Korimakos delicious jam.    We now have enough.   
 
We have a few jars of  jam for sale in the school 
office.  $6 for a large jar and $4 for a small jar.   

Thank you to everyone who has helped with the 
school  working bee and with trips lately.  We 
appreciate your help. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Oscar helping at 

working bee. 

Korimako Assembly 

Ayden and Lukas  

Doing lego construction 



Frankie - I can depend on Frankie to help out adults 
or other students. Frankie is a hard worker who is 
engaged in all areas of school life. She shows the 
PRIDE values and is a positive role model.  
 
Oscar B - gives everything he does his full effort. I've 
loved watching Oscar's dedication towards Fun Run 
fitness, PE and games and I've really enjoyed his 
imagination and artistic flair in our art and drama 
sessions. 
 
Raukawa - has had a 
super jolly flash start 
to 2024. He has been 
involved in all the 
goodness that is 
happening in Team 
Glory. His most 
outstanding progress 
has been made in 
reading. As his 
reading confidence 
increases, he has 
become a super 
helpful member in his 
reading group, 
helping out others in 
his group when they 
are stuck. Super Jolly 
flash doesn't quite cut 
it. Spectacular 
glorious work, 
Raukawa. 
 
Ella - is showing a 
great understanding 
of the Team Glory 
way. In her second 
year amongst the 
glory she has helped 
those new to the Team Glory way, get to grips with 
how we roll. She has stepped up to help around the 
class.  Ella  can always be relied upon to set a high 
standard and show the behaviour that is expected in 
Team Glory. Super Jolly flash work Ella and I (Mr P) 
appreciates your efforts and help. 
 
Bostyn - has shown exceptional leadership and has 
developed a truly positive and resilient attitude. 
Bostyn is a sporting star and leads by example not 
only in sport, but in the classroom and wider school. A 
bright future beckons.  
 

Oliver - AKA "Volleyver" - This person is a real team 
player and has demonstrated this in spades during 
our sporting tournaments. He is humble in victory and 
gracious in defeat and is often heard praising his 
opponents during play. This person is also on fire in 
the classroom, setting it alight with his academic 
prowess and determination. 
 
 
MJ - What a fantastic young man!  He is reliable, 
friendly, helpful, thoughtful and kind. He is full of 

conversation and loves to 
tell his teachers interesting 
stories, with lots of detail. 
MJ has a wonderful 
attitude towards all his 
school work and makes a 
great effort, doing his 
personal best always. He is 
fun and funny and always 
makes his teachers smile. 
Our class is a better place 
because of having MJ. 
 
Millie - is a lovely friend to 
others. She is a pleasure to 
have in our learning space. 
Millie loves to draw and 
colour in and make things 
for others. She is an artist 
and takes great care with 
her art. She is a focused 
learner and is currently 
working hard to gain her 
pen license.  Millie is 
getting very brave at trying 
new things and her 
teachers are very proud of 
her. Millie is a wonderful 
part of Korimako. 

 
Wolfgang - Thank you Wolfie for the energetic 
delightful energy you bring to Tumeke. I love hearing 
your stories, you have a great sense of humour and 
you are not afraid to give things a go. Tino Pai Wolfie! 
 
Ava - Thank you Ava for following instructions, using 
your initiative and giving new things a go. I love the 
way you are kind and thoughtful and  look after people 
in the class and because of this you have many 
friends. Tino Pai Ava! 

Morning tea with the Principal 

LOADING... 



Phone: 06 362 6791     School Cell: 027 6270 386     email:office@manakau.school.nz  or principal@manakau.school.nz 

Junior Tough Guy and Gal Challenge.  Extreme off road 

running event.  Palmerston North, 27-28 May 2024.  For 

more info:  www.eventpromotions.co.nz. 

 

Padder Tennis.  We will be setting up the nets down 
at the Otaki Beach courts over the Easter weekend.  
Our final free event of the summer season -  byo 
picnic, family hit 'n giggle, drill sessions and 
volley competition - it'll be fun!  Saturday March 
30 between 10am - 2pm.  I have all the equipment 
and a guest coach visiting. 

Padder Tennis Champs 

Sebastian, Oliver, Connor, Bostyn 


